
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter 
 

24 February 2017 

 

Safer Internet Day 
We marked Safer Internet Day 2017 
with a range of activities in classes.  
The day began with a fun whole-school 
assembly which explored some of the 
key issues and how the children can 
keep themselves safe online. Please 
see the school website for links to on-
line safety sites. 
 

 
 
Garden Maintenance 
Children in Years 4 and 5 spent a 
morning clearing the raised beds and 
conducting some general garden 
maintenance around the school site. 
Learning to use tools safely, pupils 
became fully immersed in the varied 
and exciting activities. 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Waite for 
organising the event and for kindly 
volunteering her time and expertise. 
 
Here are a small selection of 
photographs from the morning… 
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School Address 
Beckley CE Primary School 
Church Street 
Beckley 
Oxford 
OX3 9UT 
  
Headteacher 
Mr Mark Szortowski 
  
Telephone 
01865 351416 
  
E-mail 
office@beckleyschool.com 
  
Website 
www.beckleyschool.com 
  
Our Christian Value for 
this month is... 

  
 

 
 

The School Prayer 
This is our school 

Let peace dwell here 
Let the room be full of contentment 

Let love be here 
Love of one another 

Love of mankind 
And love of God 
Let us remember 

That as many hands build a house 
So many hearts make a school 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Box Project 

Our School has once again made a 

contribution to the village’s Art 

Box Project, situated in a former 

phone box in the heart of Beckley. 

 

Children in Reception and Year 

One made puppets based on 

characters from traditional tales. 

Thank you to everyone involved in 

the puppets’ creation and display. 

 

If you have not been to see the 

artwork yet, it is well worth a look! 

 Fire Service Visit 
Oxfordshire Fire and Rescue Service 
visited children in Reception and Key 
Stage One on Tuesday of this week.  
 

 
 
The pupils had the opportunity to 
explore the fire engine and learn about 
basic fire safety, including the 
importance of having a working smoke 
alarm at home. 
 

 
 
Mrs Chicken and Miss Gamblin were 
lucky enough to dress up in the 
protective clothing. 
 

 
 

Phonics Workshop 
Following training 
that all staff have 

recently received, we 
will be hosting a 

phonics workshop for 
parents of children in 

Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 on 
Monday 27th 

February at 2.45pm. 
Please sign up via the 

Parentmail form if 
you would like to 
attend this event. 

 
New Menu 

The new lunch menu 
is now available on 
the school website. 

Copies are also 
available from the 
office if required. 

 
Parents’ 

Consultations 
Please note that we 
have had to change 

the dates of this 
term’s parents’ 

consultations due to 
logistical reasons. 

These will now take 
place on Tuesday 4th 

April between 
3.30pm and 5pm and 

on Wednesday 5th 
April between 4pm 

and 6.30pm. We are 
sorry for any 

inconvenience 
caused. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Coffee Morning 
I am pleased to report that £30 was 
raised for the charity WaterAid during 
our recent community coffee morning. 
 

 
 
Thank you to all parents, friends and 
neighbours of the school who 
supported the event, either by 
attending or sending in cakes. 

 
 

Thank you also to children in the 
School Council, for organising the 
event, and to children in Year 6 who 
diligently served cake to our visitors. 
 

 
 
Parking 
We have been contacted by a parent 
who has voiced their concern around 
dangerous parking near the salt bin on 
the high street. Please park responsibly 
for the safety of all in the community. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Mark Szortowski 
Headteacher 

Important Dates 
March 
7th  Headteacher’s Surgery 4-6pm 
8th  Community Orchard – Year 5 
16th  Full Governing Body meeting 
22nd  Pitt Rivers Museum for Aztec 

tour – Year 5 
23rd  Junior Citizens – Year 6 
24th  Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) 
28th  Class photographs 
28th  Big Bang at Rutherford 

Laboratory – Year 5 
 

April 
4th   Parents’ Consultation (3.30-5) 
5th   Parents’ Consultation (4-6.30) 
7th Break up today at 1.20pm 
10th – 21st EASTER HOLIDAY 
24th  Children back to school 
 

May 
1st  Bank holiday – school closed 
8th – 12th SATs Week – Year 6 
9th  Headteacher’s Surgery 4-6pm 
15th  Bishop of Dorchester to visit 
19th  Coffee Afternoon – 1pm 
19th  May Day Celebrations – 2pm 
24th  Drama Workshops at school – 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
25th  New parents’ meeting 
26th Break up today at 3.20pm 
29th – 2nd HALF TERM 
 

June 
5th INSET day – school closed 
6th  INSET day – school closed 
7th  Children back to school 
12th  Year 1 Phonics Check Week 
20th Headteacher’s Surgery 4-6pm 
23rd  Sports Day 
30th  Back up Sports Day (in case of 

inclement weather on 23rd) 
 

July 
7th  Annual Reports to parents 
10th  Summer Performance – 6pm 
12th  Summer Performance – 6pm 
14th  Area Sports Competition 
20th  Leavers’ Assembly – 9.10am 
21st  Break up today at 1.20pm 
 

Headteacher’s Surgery 
The next Headteacher’s Surgery will 
take place on Tuesday 7th March from 
4pm - 6pm. Ten minute appointments 
can be made with Mrs Brown. 
 

Beckley School 
After School Club 

Our popular After 
School Club runs 

from 3.20pm until 
5.30pm every   

school day. 
 

It provides high 
quality childcare with 
a wide range of fun 
activities and play 
opportunities for   

the children. 
 

The club is run by the 
school and conforms 
to all of our policies 

and procedures. 
 

Any child who 
attends the school is 

welcome to join    
the club. 

 
Places are restricted 

for the children’s 
own safety and to 
ensure adequate 

staffing. 
 

It costs £7.00 per 
child and £3.50 for 
each sibling. Pupils 

must be booked into 
After School Club     

in advance. 
 

After School Club can 
be contacted 

through the school 
office. 


